The Cinema Of Agnes Varda Resistance And
Eclectic
Yeah, reviewing a ebook the cinema of agnes varda resistance and eclectic could
add your near connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for you
to be successful. As understood, expertise does not recommend that you have
astounding points.
Comprehending as with ease as union even more than further will come up with
the money for each success. adjacent to, the declaration as competently as
keenness of this the cinema of agnes varda resistance and eclectic can be taken
as with ease as picked to act.

Agnes Varda Alison Smith 2019-01-04 The first introduction in English devoted
wholly to Varda and aimed at a general and student audience. Places Varda's
major films in the context of her whole oeuvre and follows the development of
important themes across her work.
The Cinema of Hal Hartley Steven Rybin 2016-12-27 Over the course of nearly
thirty years, Hal Hartley has cultivated a reputation as one of America's most
steadfastly independent film directors. From his breakthrough films – The
Unbelievable Truth (1989), Trust (1990), and Simple Men (1992) – to his
recently completed 'Henry Fool' trilogy, Hartley has honed a rigorous, deadpan,
and instantly recognizable film style informed by both European modernism and
playful revisions of Classical Hollywood genres. Featuring new essays on this
important director and his films, this collection explores Hartley's work from
a variety of aesthetic, cultural, and economic contexts, while also looking
closely at his collaborations with actors, the contexts of his authorial
reputation, his reworking of the romantic comedy and other genres, and the
shifting economics of his filmmaking. This book, up-to-date through Hartley's
latest film, Ned Rifle (2014), includes new scholarship on the director's early
work as well as reflections on his cinema in connection with new theories and
approaches to independent filmmaking. Covering the entire trajectory of his
career, including both his features and short films, the book also includes new
readings of several of Hartley's seminal films, including Amateur (1994), Flirt
(1995), and Henry Fool (1997).
Éric Rohmer Antoine de Baecque 2016-06-14 The director of twenty-five films,
including My Night at Maud's (1969), which was nominated for a Best Picture
Academy Award, and the editor in chief of Cahiers du cinéma from 1957 to 1963,
Éric Rohmer set the terms by which people watched, made, and thought about
cinema for decades. Such brilliance does not develop in a vacuum, and Rohmer
cultivated a fascinating network of friends, colleagues, and industry contacts
that kept his outlook sharp and propelled his work forward. Despite his
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privacy, he cared deeply about politics, religion, culture, and fostering a
public appreciation of the medium he loved. This exhaustive biography uses
personal archives and interviews to enrich our knowledge of Rohmer's public
achievements and lesser known interests and relations. The filmmaker kept in
close communication with his contemporaries and competitors: François Truffaut,
Jean-Luc Godard, Claude Chabrol, and Jacques Rivette. He held a paradoxical
fascination with royalist politics, the fate of the environment, Catholicism,
classical music, and the French nightclub scene, and his films were regularly
featured at New York and Los Angeles film festivals. Despite an austere
approach to life, Rohmer had a voracious appetite for art, culture, and
intellectual debate captured vividly in this definitive volume.
Feminist Film Theory and Cléo from 5 to 7 Hilary Neroni 2016-01-28 The Film
Theory in Practice series fills a gaping hole in the world of film theory. By
marrying the explanation of a film theory with the interpretation of a film,
the volumes provide discrete examples of how film theory can serve as the basis
for textual analysis. Feminist Film Theory and Cléo from 5 to 7 offers a
concise introduction to feminist film theory in jargon-free language and shows
how this theory can be deployed to interpret Agnes Varda's critically acclaimed
1962 film Cléo from 5 to 7. Hilary Neroni employs the methodology of looking
for a feminist alternative among female-oriented films. Through three key
concepts-identification, framing the woman's body, and the female auteur-Neroni
lays bare the debates and approaches within the vibrant history of feminist
film theory, providing a point of entry to feminist film theory from its
inception to today. Picking up one of the currents in feminist film theory that of looking for feminist alternatives among female-oriented films - Neroni
traces feminist responses to the contradictions inherent in most
representations of women in film, and she details how their responses have
intervened in changing what we see on the screen.
Chris Marker Nora M. Alter 2006 "Having spearheaded the bourgeoning Nouvelle
Vague scene in the late 1950s and developed a distinctive style involving still
images, Chris Marker (born Christian François Bouche-Villeneuve) stands among
the most influential filmmakers of the postwar era, yet remains enigmatic. His
notorious reclusiveness has led to surprisingly few studies, and Nora M.
Alter's Chris Marker presents the first English-language study of the
unpredictable and reclusive director who remains politically and artistically
influential. Marker's 1953 debut "filmic essay," The Statues Also Die (with
Alain Resnais) exposed the European art market's complicity in the former
Belgian Congo atrocities, and provided a bold model for other politically
committed filmmakers. Thus began Marker's long struggle against global
injustice, a trajectory that included his involvement with Night and Fog, La
Jetée, Le Joli Mai, Far from Vietnam, Le fond du l'air est Rouge, and Prime
Time in the Camps. Alter's careful study includes interviews with the director
and investigates the core themes and motivations behind an often unpredictable
and transnational career that defies easy classification." -- Publisher's
description.
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The Cinema of Sean Penn Deane Williams 2015-11-17 Although best known as an
Academy Award winning actor, Sean Penn's directorial works The Indian Runner
(1991), The Crossing Guard (1995), The Pledge (2001), and Into the Wild (2007),
consist of some of the most interesting and singular films made in the United
States over the past twenty years. Each of Penn's directorial films and much of
the cinema he has acted in are set in an immediate past in which a "stalled"
time and a restricted locale apply narrative constraints. At the same time,
these films all feature a sophisticated web of intertextual relations,
involving actors, songs, books, films, and directors, and the political lineage
to which Penn belongs, which reveal the deep cultural structures that concern
each particular film.
The Cinema of István Szabó John Cunningham 2014-09-23 István Szabó is one of
Hungary's most celebrated and best-known film directors, and the only Hungarian
to have won an Academy Award for Best Foreign Language Film, for Mephisto
(1981). In a career spanning over five decades Szabó has relentlessly examined
the place of the individual in European history, particularly those caught up
in the turbulent events of Central Europe and his own native Hungary. His
protagonists struggle to find a place for themselves, some meaning in their
lives, security and a sense of being, against a background of two world wars
(Colonel Redl, Confidence), the Holocaust (Sunshine), the Hungarian Uprising
and the Cold War (Father, 25 Fireman's Street, Taking Sides). This is the first
English-language study of all his feature films and uses material from
interviews with Szabó and his collaborators. Also included are chapters on his
formative years, including his time at the famous Budapest Film Academy and the
relationship of the state to the film industry in Hungary.
The Cinema of Christopher Nolan Jacqueline Furby 2015-08-04 Over the past
fifteen years, writer, producer and director Christopher Nolan has emerged from
the margins of independent British cinema to become one of the most
commercially successful directors in Hollywood. From Following (1998) to
Interstellar (2014), Christopher Nolan's films explore philosophical concerns
by experimenting with nonlinear storytelling while also working within
classical Hollywood narrative and genre frameworks. Contextualizing and closely
reading each of his films, this collection examines the director's play with
memory, time, trauma, masculinity, and identity, and considers the function of
music and video games and the effect of IMAX on his work.
Agnes Varda Between Film, Photography, and Art Rebecca J. DeRoo 2017-10-24
"Proceeding chronologically, from the beginning of Varda's career in the 1950s
to the present, this book focuses on moments where Varda's invocation of
different artistic traditions within film opens onto complex commentary on
broader aesthetic, theoretical, feminist, and political discussions. I
reinterpret some of her best known films, but also focus attention on other
less familiar works that merit further consideration. I reassess individual
works with the goal of interrogating Varda's visual dialogues to reconstruct
the cultural politics of the periods in which they were made. This process of
reading new strands of meaning across Varda's oeuvre relies on a richly
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interdisciplinary approach. The result is a new cultural history of Varda and
her work that makes clear how she actively engaged and subtly broadened some of
the most advanced aesthetic and political discourse of her day. Many of Varda's
sophisticated commentaries on controversial issues of her time have receded
from view in the biographical frameworks in which her work often has been
considered. The range of her engagement in her work with cinema, art history,
photography, and visual culture has not been fully recognized. This
decontextualization of Varda's work has been compounded by the frequent
emphasis on her exceptionality within her fields of practice. In contrast, I
view Varda's work as a projection of cultural history that illuminates multiple
disciplines, including art history, cinema studies, visual culture, and modern
French history."--Provided by publisher.
The French New Wave Peter Graham 2022-09-08 The French New Wave is an essential
anthology of writings by and about the critics and filmmakers of this
revolutionary cinematic movement, which has had a radical impact on film
practice and the way we think and write about film. The volume includes
foundational writings such as Francois Truffaut's A Certain Tendency in French
Cinema and Andre Bazin's La Politique des auteurs, as well writings by Jean-Luc
Godard, Claude Chabrol and Alexandre Astruc. This new edition now represents
writings by and about women critics and film-makers, including important
articles by the critics Evelyne Sullerot, Michele Firk and Françoise Aude,
addressing issues of gender and representation, as well as considering New Wave
films in the context of contemporary political events, notably France's
colonialist war on the Algerian independence movement. To accompany the case
study of Godard's À bout de souffle, the new edition includes a case study of
the critical reception of two films by Agnès Varda: La Pointe Courte and Cléo
de 5 à 7 . The articles have been specially translated for the volume by Peter
Graham, and some are published for the first time in English. These classic
writings are accompanied by contextualising introductions by Ginette
Vincendeau, updated for this new edition, to form a unique resource on this key
cinematic movement and its practitioners.
Female Agencies and Subjectivities in Film and Television Diğdem Sezen
2020-10-29 This volume provides an overview of the landscape of mediated female
agencies and subjectivities in the last decade. In three sections, the book
covers the films of women directors, television shows featuring women in lead
roles, and the representational struggles of women in cultural context, with a
special focus on changes in the transformative power of narratives and images
across genres and platforms. This collection derives from the editors’ multiyear experiences as scholars and practitioners in the field of film and
television. It is an effort that aims to describe and understand female
agencies and subjectivities across screen narratives, gather scholars from
around the world to generate timely discussions, and inspire fellow researchers
and practitioners of film and television.
The Reclining Nude Emma Wilson 2019 This book, a sensuous evocation of images
of the reclining nude, claims a female-identified pleasure in looking. Agnès
the-cinema-of-agnes-varda-resistance-and-eclectic

4/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 3, 2022 by guest

Varda, Catherine Breillat, and Nan Goldin are re-imagining images of female
beauty, display, (auto)eroticism, and intimacy. The reclining nude is
compelling, for female-identified artists in the ethically adventurous,
politically complex feminist issues it engages.
France and the Visual Arts Since 1945 Catherine Dossin 2019-01-01 Taking on the
myth of France's creative exhaustion following World War II, this collection of
essays brings together an international team of scholars, whose research offers
English readers a rich and complex overview of the place of France and French
artists in the visual arts since 1945. Addressing a wide range of artistic
practices, spanning over seven decades, and using different methodologies,
their contributions cover ground charted and unknown. They introduce greater
depth and specificity to familiar artists and movements, such as Lettrism,
Situationist International or Nouveau Réalisme, while bringing to the fore
lesser known artists and groups, including GRAPUS, the Sociological Art
Collective, and Nicolas Schöffer. Collectively, they stress the political
dimensions and social ambitions of the art produced in France at the time,
deconstruct the traditional geography of the French art world, and highlight
the multiculturalism of the French art scene that resulted from its colonial
past and the constant flux of artistic travels and migrations. Ultimately, the
book contributes to a story of postwar art in which France can be inscribed not
as a main or sub chapter, but rather as a vector in the wider constellation of
modern and contemporary art.
Arab Modernism as World Cinema Peter Limbrick 2020-03-10 Arab Modernism as
World Cinema explores the radically beautiful films of Moroccan filmmaker
Moumen Smihi, demonstrating the importance of Moroccan and Arab film cultures
in histories of world cinema. Addressing the legacy of the Nahda or “Arab
Renaissance” of the nineteenth and early twentieth century—when Arab writers
and artists reenergized Arab culture by engaging with other languages and
societies—Peter Limbrick argues that Smihi’s films take up the spirit of the
Nahda for a new age. Examining Smihi’s oeuvre, which enacts an exchange of
images and ideas between Arab and non-Arab cultures, Limbrick rethinks the
relation of Arab cinema to modernism and further engages debates about the use
of modernist forms by filmmakers in the Global South. This original study
offers new routes for thinking about world cinema and modernism in the Middle
East and North Africa, and about Arab cinema in the world.
Political Animals So Mayer 2015-10-22 Feminist filmmakers are hitting the
headlines. The last decade has witnessed: the first Best Director Academy Award
won by a woman; female filmmakers reviving, or starting, careers via analogue
and digital television; women filmmakers emerging from Saudi Arabia, Palestine,
Pakistan, South Korea, Paraguay, Peru, Burkina Faso, Kenya and The Cree Nation;
a bold emergent trans cinema; feminist porn screened at public festivals;
Sweden's A-Markt for films that pass the Bechdel Test; and Pussy Riot's online
videos sending shockwaves around the world. A new generation of feminist
filmmakers, curators and critics is not only influencing contemporary debates
on gender and sexuality, but starting to change cinema itself, calling for a
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film world that is intersectional, sustainable, family-friendly and farreaching. Political Animals argues that, forty years since Laura Mulvey's
seminal essay 'Visual Pleasure and Narrative Cinema' identified the urgent need
for a feminist counter-cinema, this promise seems to be on the point of
fulfilment. Forty years of a transnational, trans-generational cinema has given
rise to conversations between the work of now well-established filmmakers such
as Abigail Child, Sally Potter and Agnes Varda, twenty-first century auteurs
including Kelly Reichardt and Lucretia Martel, and emerging directors such as
Sandrine Bonnaire, Shonali Bose, Zeina Daccache, and Hana Makhmalbaf. A new and
diverse generation of British independent filmmakers such as Franny Armstrong,
Andrea Arnold, Amma Asante, Clio Barnard, Tina Gharavi, Sally El Hoseini, Carol
Morley, Samantha Morton, Penny Woolcock, and Campbell X join a worldwide
dialogue between filmmakers and viewers hungry for a new and informed point of
view. Lovely, vigorous and brave, the new feminist cinema is a political animal
that refuses to be domesticated by the persistence of everyday sexism, striking
out boldly to claim the public sphere as its own.
Lucidity Ian James 2016-05-20 This collection of essays addresses the question
of lucidity as a thematic in literature and film but also as a quality of both
expression and insight in literary criticism and critical thought more
generally. The essays offer treatments of lucidity in itself and in relation to
its opposites, forms of obscurity and darkness. They offer attention to
problems of philosophical thought and reason, to questions of literary and
poetic form, and of photographic and filmic contemplation. Ranging from
engagements with early modern writing through to more recent material the
contributions focus in particular on nineteenth- and twentieth-century French
prose and poetry, the field which has been the predominant focus of Alison
Finch’s critical writing. They are written as tributes to the distinctively
lucid insights of her work and to the breadth and clarity of its intellectual
engagement.
Slow Movies Ira Jaffe 2014-05-14 "In all film there is the desire to capture
the motion of life, to refuse immobility," Agnes Varda has noted. But to
capture the reality of human experience, cinema must fasten on stillness and
inaction as much as motion. Slow Movies investigates movies by acclaimed
international directors who in the past three decades have challenged
mainstream cinema's reliance on motion and action. More than other realist art
cinema, slow movies by Lisandro Alonso, Nuri Bilge Ceylan, Pedro Costa, Jia
Zhang-ke, Abbas Kiarostami, Cristian Mungiu, Alexander Sokurov, Bela Tarr, Gus
Van Sant and others radically adhere to space-times in which emotion is
repressed along with motion; editing and dialogue yield to stasis and
contemplation; action surrenders to emptiness if not death.
French Cinema Rémi Fournier Lanzoni 2015-10-22 To a large extent, the story of
French filmmaking is the story of moviemaking. From the earliest flickering
images of the late nineteenth century through the silent era, Surrealist
influences, the Nazi Occupation, the glories of the New Wave, the rebirth of
the industry in the 1990s with the exception culturelle, and the present, Rémi
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Lanzoni examines a considerable number of the world's most beloved films.
Building upon his 2004 best-selling edition, the second edition of French
Cinema maintains the chronological analysis, factual reliability, ease of use,
and accessible prose, while at once concentrating more on the current
generation of female directors, mainstream productions such as The Artist and
The Intouchables, and the emergence of minority filmmakers (Beur cinema).
The French Cinema Book Michael Temple 2019-07-25 This thoroughly revised and
expanded edition of a key textbook offers an innovative and accessible account
of the richness and diversity of French film history and culture from the 1890s
to the present day. The contributors, who include leading historians and film
scholars, provide an indispensable introduction to key topics and debates in
French film history. Each chronological section addresses seven key themes –
people, business, technology, forms, representations, spectators and debates,
providing an essential overview of the cinema industry, the people who worked
in it, including technicians and actors as well as directors, and the culture
of cinema going in France from the beginnings of cinema to the contemporary
period.
Following Norberg-Schulz Anna Ulrikke Andersen 2021-12-16 This book examines
the 'window' in the life and work of the seminal architectural thinker
Christian Norberg-Schulz (1926 – 2000). It draws new attention to his
architectural designs and re-examines his acclaimed theoretical work on the
phenomenology of architecture and place within the context of a biography of
his life, linking him with other historical figures such as Helen Keller and
Rainer Maria Rilke, and framing him within the modernist tradition of the
latter. Taking a novel, experimental approach, the book also explores the
potential of the essay-film as an innovative new approach to producing
architectural history. Bridging archival research and artistic exploration, its
ten chapters, written by an architectural historian who is also a film-maker,
are each accompanied by a short documentary film, hosted online and linked from
within the chapter, which use the medium of film to creatively explore and
delve deeper into little-known aspects of Norberg-Schulz's theory of genius
loci and the phenomenology of architecture. The book questions what it means to
'follow' those who came before, exploring the positionality of the
architectural historian/filmmaker. Offering an insightful account of the life,
work, and theory of a key thinker, Following Norberg-Schulz is also essential
reading for those interested in practice-led research methodologies,
particularly in the practice of film-making and the essay film, providing a
highly innovative example of scholarly research which bridges the text-film
gap.
The Cinema of James Cameron James Clarke 2014-05-14 This timely volume explores
the massively popular cinema of writer-director James Cameron. It couches
Cameron's films within the evolving generic traditions of science fiction,
melodrama, and the cinema of spectacle. The book also considers Cameron's
engagement with the aesthetic of visual effects and the 'now' technology of
performance-capture which is arguably moving a certain kind of event-movie
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cinema from photography to something more akin to painting. This book is
explicit in presenting Cameron as an authentic auteur, and each chapter is
dedicated to a single film in his body of work. Space is also given to
discussion of Strange Days as well as his documentary works.
The Cinema of Louis Malle Philippe Met 2018-09-11 Arguably a pioneer of the
French New Wave (with Ascenseur pour l’échafaud, 1957) Louis Malle went on to
enjoy an acclaimed yet provocative and versatile transatlantic career. This
collection of original essays proposes to reassess his richly eclectic and
boldly subversive oeuvre and redress the surprising critical neglect it has
suffered over the years. It does so through a combination of transversal and
monographic analyses that use a variety of critical lenses and theoretical
tools in order to examine Malle’s documentaries as well as his fiction features
(and, more importantly, the constant shuttling and uniquely persistent crosspollination between those two cinematic approaches), illuminate the profound,
lasting dialogue his films entertained with literature and theater, bring to
the fore their sustained, albeit often oblique autobiographical thrust along
with their scathing sociopolitical critique, and scrutinize the alternating use
of stars and non-professional actors. In addition, the volume features an
exclusive interview with the acclaimed playwright John Guare (a close friend
and collaborator of Louis Malle’s who scripted Atlantic City) and is bookended
by a foreword by Volker Schlöndorff and an afterword by Wes Anderson, two
renowned filmmakers who articulate their admiration for, and the seminal
influence of, their predecessor.
How the Essay Film Thinks Laura Rascaroli 2017-05-05 This book offers a novel
understanding of the epistemological strategies that are mobilized by the essay
film, and of where and how such strategies operate. Against the backdrop of
Adorno's discussion of the essay form's anachronistic, anti-systematic and
disjunctive mode of resistance, and capitalizing on the centrality of the
interstice in Deleuze's understanding of the cinema as image of thought, the
book discusses the essay film as future philosophy-as a contrarian, political
cinema whose argumentation engages with us in a space beyond the verbal. A
diverse range of case studies discloses how the essay film can be a medium of
thought on the basis of its dialectic use of audiovisual interstitiality. The
book shows how the essay film's disjunctive method comes to be realized at the
level of medium, montage, genre, temporality, sound, narration, and framing-all
of these emerging as interstitial spaces of intelligence that illustrate how
essayistic meaning can be sustained, often in contexts of political, historical
or cultural extremity. The essayistic urge is not to be identified with a fixed
generic form, but is rather situated within processes of filmic thinking that
thrive in gaps.
Women and the City in French Literature and Culture Siobhán McIlvanney
2019-05-15 The city has traditionally been configured as a fundamentally
masculine space. This collection of essays seeks to question many of the idées
reçues surrounding women’s ongoing association with the private, the domestic
and the rural. Covering a selection of films, journals and novels from the
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French medieval period to the Franco-Algerian present, it challenges the
traditionally gendered dichotomisation of the masculine public and feminine
private upon which so much of French and European literature and culture is
predicated. Is the urban flâneur a quintessentially male phenomenon, or can
there exist a true flâneuse as active agent, expressing the confidence and
pleasure of a woman moving freely in the urban environment? Women and the City
in French Literature and Culture seeks to locate exactly where women are
heading – both individually and collectively – in their relationships to the
urban environment; by so doing, it nuances the conventional binaristic
perception of women and the city in an endeavour to redirect future research in
women’s studies towards more interesting and representative urban destinations.
The Films of Alain Robbe-Grillet Roy Armes 1981-01-01 Alain Robbe-Grillet (1922
–2008) was a French writer and filmmaker. His first involvement with the cinema
was in the early 1960’s; scripting one of the most controversial films of the
decade, L’Année dernière à Marienbad , directed by Alain Resnais. In this study
the focus lies on the cinema of Robbe-Grillet . Each chapters deals with a
specific film and a specific aspect of his work.
Fictionality, Factuality, and Reflexivity Across Discourses and Media Erika
Fülöp 2021-06-08 Concerned with the nature of the medium and the borders
between fact and fiction, reflexivity was a ubiquitous feature of modernist and
postmodernist literature and film. While in the wake of the post-postmodern
“return to the real” cultural criticism has little time for discussions of
reflexivity, it remains a key topic in narratology, as does fictionality. The
latter is commonly defined opposition to the real and the factual, but remains
conditioned by historical, cultural, discursive, and medium-related factors.
Reflexivity blurs the boundaries between fact and fiction, however, by giving
fiction a factual edge or by questioning the limits of factuality in nonfictional discourses. Fictionality, factuality, and reflexivity thus constitute
a complex triangle of concepts, yet they are rarely considered together. This
volume fills this gap by exploring the intricacies of their interactions and
interdependence in philosophy, literature, film, and digital media, providing
insights into a broad range of their manifestations from the ancient times to
today, from East Asia through Europe to the Americas.
The Cinema of Robert Altman Robert Niemi 2016-03-01 In a controversial and
tumultuous filmmaking career that spanned nearly fifty years, Robert Altman
mocked, subverted, or otherwise refashioned Hollywood narrative and genre
conventions. Altman's idiosyncratic vision and propensity for formal
experimentation resulted in an uneven body of work: some rank failures and
intriguing near-misses, as well as a number of great films that are among the
most influential works of New American Cinema. While Altman always professed to
have nothing authoritative to say about the state of contemporary society, this
volume surveys all of his major films in their sociohistorical context to
reposition the director as a trenchant satirist and social critic of postmodern
America, depicted as a lonely wasteland of fraudulent spectacle, exploitative
social relations, and unfulfilled solitaries in search of elusive community.
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The Last Great American Picture Show Alexander Horwath 2004 This publication is
a major evaluation of the 1970s American cinema, including cult film directors
such as Bogdanovich Altman and Peckinpah.
The Cinema of Wes Anderson Whitney Crothers Dilley 2017-08-08 Wes Anderson is
considered one of the most important directors of the post-Baby Boom
generation, making films such as Rushmore (1998) and The Royal Tenenbaums
(2001) in a style so distinctive that his films are often recognizable from a
single frame. Through the travelogue The Darjeeling Limited (2007) and the
stop-motion animation of Fantastic Mr. Fox (2009), his films examine issues of
gender, race, and class through dysfunctional family dynamics, with particular
focus on masculinity and male bonding. Anderson's auteur status is enriched by
his fascination with Truffaut and the French New Wave, as well as his
authorship of every one of his screenplays, drawing on influences as diverse as
Mark Twain, J. D. Salinger, Roald Dahl, and Stefan Zweig. Works such as
Moonrise Kingdom (2012) and The Grand Budapest Hotel (2014) continue to
fascinate with their postmodern, hyper-nostalgic attention to detail. This book
explores the filmic and literary influences that have helped make Anderson a
major voice in 21st century "indie" culture, and reveals why Wes Anderson is
one of the most inventive filmmakers working in cinema today.
The Sustainable Legacy of Agnès Varda Colleen Kennedy-Karpat 2022-03-24 Drawing
especially on the encounters and relationships that defined her exceptional
career, The Sustainable Legacy of Agnès Varda outlines a sustainable legacy for
the celebrated director and visual artist. Over nine chapters, it unpacks how
creation, connection, and environment form the core of Varda's artistry, which
centers foremost on relationships with her family, with other artists, even
with passersby she would meet in her travels around the world. Also celebrating
her feminist legacy, the chapters cover a wide range, from the classic Cléo
from 5 to 7 (1962) to documentaries The Beaches of Agnès (2008) and Faces
Places (2017) as well as selected art installations. The book's final section
is dedicated to teaching Varda's work; here, ten scholars from around the world
consider how Varda's art and feminist pedagogies offer unique ways to bring
crucial concepts into the classroom. By seeking a sustainable praxis to discuss
and teach Varda's work, and by making pedagogical concerns an explicit part of
this approach, this book argues that Varda's insights about the nature of
creative work will inspire new generations of viewers and audiences.
Agnes Varda Kelley Conway 2015-11-15 Both a precursor to and a critical member
of the French New Wave, Agnès Varda weaves documentary and fiction into
tapestries that portray distinctive places and complex human beings. Critics
and aficionados have celebrated Varda's independence and originality since the
New Wave touchstone Cleo from 5 to 7 (1962) brought her a level of
international acclaim she has yet to relinquish. Film historian Kelley Conway
traces Varda's works from her 1954 debut La Pointe Courte through a varied
career that includes nonfiction and fiction shorts and features, installation
art, and the triumphant 2008 documentary The Beaches of Agnès . Drawing on
Varda's archives and conversations with the filmmaker, Conway focuses on the
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concrete details of how Varda makes films: a project's emergence, its
development and the shifting forms of its screenplay, the search for financing,
and the execution from casting through editing and exhibition. In the process,
she departs from film history's traditional view of the French New Wave and
reveals one artist's nontraditional trajectory through independent filmmaking.
The result is an intimate consideration that reveals the artistic consistencies
and bold changes in the career of one of the world's most exuberant and
intriguing directors.
Precarious Sociality, Ethics and Politics Audrey Evrard 2022-03-15 Precarious
Sociality, Ethics and Politics: French Documentary Cinema in the Early TwentyFirst Century brings an original perspective on French cinema’s ‘return to
work’ in the early twenty-first century, focusing on the transformation of
cinematic activism in view of the rapid dissolution of class narratives and
solidarities. It is argued that, reckoning with widespread anxieties about job
precarity, social uncertainty, loss and invisibility in French society,
filmmakers catalysed new modes of intervention, best described as embodied
praxes of sociality. Combining rigorous film analyses with concepts borrowed
from philosophy, sociology, geography and political theory, this study
positions documentary as a privileged point of articulation between aesthetics,
politics and ethics. The wide-ranging film corpus features well-established
auteurs (Agnès Varda, Raymond Depardon, Denis Gheerbrant) and less canonical
filmmakers to celebrate the vitality of contemporary French documentary cinema
and its creative contributions to international discussions about work,
precarity and social resilience.
The Cinema of the Coen Brothers Jeffrey Adams 2015-07-14 The films of the Coen
brothers have become a contemporary cultural phenomenon. Highly acclaimed and
commercially successful, over the years their movies have attracted
increasingly larger audiences and spawned a subculture of dedicated fans.
Shunning fame and celebrity, Ethan and Joel Coen remain maverick filmmakers,
producing and directing independent films outside the Hollywood mainstream in a
unique style combining classic genres like film noir with black comedy to tell
off-beat stories about America and the American Dream. This study surveys
Oscar-winning films, such as Fargo (1996) and No Country for Old Men (2007), as
well as cult favorites, including O Brother, Where Art Thou? (2000) and The Big
Lebowski (1998). Beginning with Blood Simple (1984), it examines major themes
and generic constructs and offers diverse approaches to the Coens' enigmatic
films. Pointing to the pulp fiction of Dashiell Hammett, James M. Cain, and
Raymond Chandler, the study appreciates the postmodern aesthetics of the Coens'
intertextual creativity.
The Cinema of Agnès Varda Delphine Bénézet 2014 This volume considers the
production of Agnès Varda (1928), French film director, as a whole, revisiting
like Mur, Murs / Documenteur (1980-81), and connecting her cinema to recent
installation work.
The Cinema of Clint Eastwood David Sterritt 2014-11-25 He became a movie star
the-cinema-of-agnes-varda-resistance-and-eclectic
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playing The Man With No Name, and today his name is known around the world.
Measured by longevity, productivity, and profits, Clint Eastwood is the most
successful actor-director-producer in American film history. This book examines
the major elements of his career, focusing primarily on his work as a director
but also exploring the evolution of his acting style, his long association with
screen violence, his interest in jazz, and the political views – sometimes
hotly controversial – reflected in his films and public statements. Especially
fascinating is the pivotal question that divides critics and moviegoers to this
day: is Eastwood a capable director with a photogenic face, a modest acting
talent, and a flair for marketing his image? Or is he a true cinematic auteur
with a distinctive vision of America's history, traditions, and values? From A
Fistful of Dollars and Dirty Harry to Million Dollar Baby and beyond, The
Cinema of Clint Eastwood takes a close-up look at one of the screen's most
influential and charismatic stars.
Cléo de 5 a 7 Steven Ungar 2020-05-28 Cléo de 5 à 7 (Cléo from 5 to 7), Agnes
Varda's classic 1962 work depicts, in near real-time, 90 minutes in the life of
Cléo, a young woman in Paris awaiting the results of medical tests that she
fears will confirm a fatal condition. The film, whose visual beauty matches its
evocation of early-Fifth Republic Paris, was a major point of reference for the
French New Wave despite the fact that Varda never considered herself a member
of the core Cahiers du cinéma group of critics-turned- film-makers. Ungar
provides a close reading of the film and situates it in its social, political
and cinematic contexts, tracing Varda's early career as a student of art
history and as a photographer, the history of post-war French film, and the
lengthy Algerian war to which Cléo's health concerns and ambitions to become a
pop singer make her more or less oblivious. His study is the first to set a
reading of Cléo's formal and technical complexity alongside an analysis of its
status as a visual document of its historical moment. Steven Ungar's foreword
to this new edition looks back upon Varda's film-making career and considers
her contributions as a female auteur and in the context of the French New Wave.
To Desire Differently Sandy Flitterman-Lewis 1996 Explores impact of 3 women
filmmakers on French films
Agnès Varda Agnès Varda 2013-11-27 Collected interviews with the French
filmmaker who is sometimes called the "Mother of the New Wave"
The Cinema of Agnès Varda Delphine Benezet 2014-05-20 Agnès Varda, a pioneer of
the French New Wave, has been making radical films for over half a century.
Many of these are considered by scholars, filmmakers, and audiences alike, as
audacious, seminal, and unforgettable. This volume considers her production as
a whole, revisiting overlooked films like Mur, Murs/Documenteur (1980–81), and
connecting her cinema to recent installation work. This study demonstrates how
Varda has resisted norms of representation and diktats of production. It also
shows how she has elaborated a personal repertoire of images, characters, and
settings, which all provide insight on their cultural and political contexts.
The book thus offers new readings of this director's multifaceted rêveries,
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arguing that her work should be seen as an aesthetically influential and
ethically-driven production where cinema is both a political and collaborative
practice, and a synesthetic art form.
The Cinema of Tom DiCillo Wayne Byrne 2017-09-05 This volume considers for the
first time in a single collection this acclaimed, award-winning director's
entire oeuvre, addressing and analyzing themes such as identity, family, and
masculinity, supported by in-depth coverage of the generic and aesthetic
aspects of DiCillo's distinctive and influential film style. Through detailed
chapters on each of DiCillo's feature films, presented here is a candid look
behind-the-scenes of both the American independent film industry - from the No
Wave movement of the 1980s, through the Indie boom of the 1990s, to the
contemporary milieu - and the Hollywood studio system. This study documents the
writing, production, and release of every DiCillo picture, each followed by an
extensive Q&A with the director. Also featured are exclusive interviews and
commentary with many cast members and collaborators, and members of legendary
rock group, The Doors. Films covered include Johnny Suede, Living In Oblivion,
Box of Moonlight, The Real Blonde, Double Whammy, Delirious, When You're
Strange, and Down in Shadowland.
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